Public Hearing, August 20, 2019 7:00PM

The hearing was called to order at 7:05PM by Mark Waters, President of Council. The purpose of the
hearing was to give attention to public comments regarding the proposed Overlay Zoning District For &
Portion OFf The Business “B" District.

Present in council chambers were council members, Safety Service Director Tom Braun and residents
Kerry Smyth, Debbie Slaughter and John Hardig.

Mr. Braun presented a map of the proposed Overlay District which spans an area along Harrison
Avenue. The purpose of establishing an averlay district Is to promote development that emphasizes
existing neighborhood business district character, to promote re-development is a coordinated manner
and to provide long-term sustainability of the business district. The legislation covers particulars such as
setbacks, parking, aesthetics,

Mrs. Zech read the bullet points which had been discussed in the zoning committee meeting. Mrs.
Slaughter noted that no potential or existing businesses had made any inquiries regarding the overlay. ,

. Waters closed the hearing at 7:26PM.

Respectiully submitted:

Coei

Jenny Ellerffann, Clerk of Council




